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The Tioga County Sheriff’s Office has issued a travel advisory for Tioga County as of 

7:00 AM today due to the ongoing snowstorm. Snowfall will continue through this 

evening with periods of very heavy snowfall. 

 

All unnecessary travel should be postponed pending improved weather and road 

conditions to allow road crews to safely handle snow removal. 

 

If you must travel, use extreme caution and plan accordingly allowing extra time. 

 

Stay tuned to local media outlets or NOAA radio for weather updates. 
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